
 
 

PTA General Membership Meeting and Chorus Concert 
December 2, 2019 

6:30pm 
 

• Call to Order and Welcome 6:29 
Presentation of Colors and Pledge of Allegiance -  Girl Scout Troop 1612   

• Approval of September 2019 General Membership Meeting Minutes – Lindsay Chastain, 
seconded by Megan Southerland, approved.  

• Financial Report- Sara Fox, Treasurer 
There should be copies of the financial reports through November 30, 2019 in your 
chairs. The current year’s income and expenses are listed between the two shaded 
columns, with a third column for the net income or expense listed as well. 
Everything so far year to date has been as expected, and all of our expenses are in line 
with the current year’s budget. 

Current Year Fundraisers 
• Friends of Buena Vista was a huge success. Thank you to all families who participated. 
• The Bobcat Bash and the Silent Auction went very well, and we were thrilled to see so 

families there. Despite the very cold weather, our ticket sales were good and the silent 
auction was very successful. There are still some expenses trickling in, but based on the 
current numbers, we have exceeded the budgeted income for the event. Thank you so 
much! 

• Thank you for your continued support of our Spirit Nights throughout town, and to 
those businesses that host us. We have one coming up next week at Chick-Fil-A, Tuesday 
12/10. Don’t forget to use your app! 

 
• If you have any questions or need anything finance related at all, please let me know. 

Thank you again for your support.  
 

• President’s Report- Lauren Stroup, President 
*Thank you for supporting another successful Bobcat Bash & silent auction! 



* Kids Helping Kids donations this week! Donation table setup near the door. 57 BVES 
students will receive help through this program this year. 
*Giving Market, Holiday Shop – emails and flyers have gone out to announce this new 
program where students can shop for their families. All students will receive one giving 
dollar. 
* Chick-fil-A Spirit Night- Tuesday, December 10th 

• Introduction of the Holiday Chorus Program- Dave Burgess, Principal 
 
 

 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 


